
 
  

 
 

  
THE CITY OF SAN DIEGO 

 
M  E  M  O  R  A  N  D  U  M 

 
 
 
DATE: July 24, 2018 
 
TO: Planning Commissioners 
 
FROM:  Paul Godwin, Development Project Manager, Development Services Department 
 
SUBJECT:  Candlelight, Project No. 40329 
 
 
Please note the following with regard to this project, which is on the Planning Commission agenda 
for July 26, 2018: 
 
Tentative Map Exhibits and Design Guidelines Conceptual Site Plan – The copy quality of the 
Attachment 9 Tentative Map and Development Guidelines Exhibits 9.1, 9.2 and 9.3 obscures some of 
the document detail.  New higher resolution PDF files are provided with the online Planning 
Commission Staff Report which can be viewed at: https://www.sandiego.gov/planning-
commission/documents/pcreports/2018/july.  
 
Additionally, Exhibit 9.1 of the Development Guidelines shows the Lot 1 acreage as 7.81 acres with 
213 residential units.  This should read 7.72 acres and 212 residential units and will be corrected in 
the final version.   
 
Errata to Environmental Impact Report (EIR) No. 40329 – Attached to this memo is an Errata 
clarifying the acreage amounts of the proposed lots due to minor errors on Page One and Figure 3-1 
of the EIR.  
 
Thank you. 
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